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Comments: To whom it may concern,

The South Fork Salmon is a place that holds a legacy of adventure in a pristine environment. A place  that I have

promised myself that I will see firsthand and create an adventure of my own in when the time is right. Re-opening

the Stibnite Mine undermines the foundation of future recreation and adventure in this region. It also significantly

increases habitat degradation and reduces future public interest in recreation. In re-opening the mine I will have

lost the opportunity to experience this place at its best. This fills me with shame at the values that we place on

environment over monetary gains. Specifically an environment so rich in natural beauty and abundant ecological

resources. 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this proposal and please consider extending the comment period

further to allow for a better understanding of public opinion on re-opening this mine. 


